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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Our Sports Star of  the 

week is William for  

fantastic long distance 

running.  Well Done! 

Celebrating Success at St. John’s … 

Reception – Isla 

Year 1 – Brody  

Year 2 - Travis 

Year 3 – Mhamad 

Year 4  - Izzy 

Year 5 – Amelia 

Year 6  - Rebecca 

Well done! 

Well Done to our Music 

Performer of the week 

Molly-Mai for always 

giving 100%.   

Well Done! 

October  

 

Friday 19th Last Day of Term 

W/C 29
th

  Holiday Club at Hindley 

Green CP School 

 

W/C 22
nd

 October  & 29
th

 October - 

Half Term Holidays 

 

Wednesday  31
st

  Closing date for secondary 

school applications 

November 

Monday 5
th

  School re-opens – normal 

school times 

Monday  5
th

  Reception Class intake 2019 

online application service 

opens 

Wednesday 7th Open afternoon for prospective 

new intake Reception 2019 

Thursday 8th Cinema trip for EYFS & KS1 

children 

 

Friday 9th FOSJ’s Fancy Dress Disco.  Tickets 

on sale from the school office 

 

Sunday 11th at 

9.30am 

Remembrance Sunday at St. 

John’s Church 

 

Friday 16th  

 

Children in Need Day 

Friday 23rd 

 

Non uniform day.  In return kind 

donations of non perishable 

Christmas items.  Coloured 

theme for each class tbc 

Friday 30th 

 

IntraHealth Nasal Flue 

Immunisation for Reception – 

Year 5 

 

 

Is your child or someone you 

know, due to start school in 

September 2019?  If so, we 

would like to invite you to join 

us at our ‘Open Afternoon’.   

Please come along between  

1:30pm – 3:00pm on 

Wednesday 7th November 

A great opportunity to see 

our wonderful school in 

action. 

 

St. John’s has had an amazing start to 

the new academic year with lots of 

fantastic learning experiences for the 

children.  May I take this opportunity 

of wishing all our children and 

parents/carers a restful October half 

term holiday.  We look forward to 

welcoming you all back after the two 

weeks holiday on Monday 5th 

November at the normal start time.  

Best Wishes,  

Mr Heatley, Principal 

Parents/Carers Evening

 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who 

came to our  parents/carers evening to 

discuss their child’s progress with their 

class teacher.   This is an important part 

of our home/school partnership.  It was 

lovely to see our school full of families 

encouraging and engaging in their child’s 

learning. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

School Attendance 

 

A huge well done to Year 2  with the 

highest attendance for last week with 

an amazing 97.8%.   
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

YEAR 6 HIGH SCHOOL 

APPLICATIONS  

Parents/carers wishing 

to apply to High School 

for September 2019.  

Please note the 

deadline is fast 

approaching - Monday 

31st October 2018. 

Please see the link 

below – 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/R
esident/Education/Schools/Sc
hool-Admissions/Secondary-

schools.aspx 

Paper copies are also 

available from the 

school office. 
 

Toddler Group 
 

 
 

The group is every Tuesday  morning 

9.00 am – 10.00 am  £1.50 including 

refreshments 

All welcome 

 

FOSJ’S FANCY DRESS  SCHOOL 

DISCO 

FRIDAY 9TH NOVEMBER 

5.30 pm – 7.00 pm  

 

TICKETS PRICED AT £2 

AVAILABLE 

FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

 

Admissions  
Would you like your little one to 

attend St. John’s when they are 

of school age?  Have you put 

their name down at the office?  

If not, please collect a 

Registration of Interest Form.   

If you have any queries or 

require any more information 

please do not hesitate to contact 

Mrs. Glynn who will be happy to 

help you. 

 

Parent Pay Uploads … 

Uploaded on to Parent Pay 

 Cinema Trips for all 

classes 

 Helen O’Grady Drama 

Club 

Upcoming items for Parent Pay 

 Christmas Trips 

 New Sports Clubs 

 

If you are struggling to find the 

activation email when signing up to 

the Parent Pay please check your junk 

folder. 

 

If you would like to receive alerts from 

Parent Pay by email when you are put 

into a payment group then please; log 

on to Parent Pay, select the 

communications icon then select 

‘change alert settings’ and this will 

allow you to set up email alerts. 

 

A huge thank you for your continued 

support with this.    

 

 

 

  

 
Our wonderful reception class children 

have had a fantastic time working with 

the Keys Federation Art Team on 

shadow portrait drawings. 

 

St John’s Church, Hindley 

Green, 

Annual Fireworks Display 

Monday 5th November 

(gates open at 6pm) 

hot and cold refreshments 

available at very 

reasonable prices. 

Admission: £5 per person. 

Pre-school children free. 

Poppies are now being sold during lunchtimes.  If 

your child would to purchase one please send your 

kind donation in of 20p or more.  Thank you. 
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